
 

 

Hi STUDENT, 

 

As part of the HEERF III/American Rescue Plan (ARP), Western Kentucky University has begun awarding 

student grant funds. You are receiving this email because you were identified as an eligible recipient and 

should have recently received a disbursement. 

 

If you still had a billing obligation to WKU as of last week, you were sent an online survey which was 

emailed to your TopperMail account.  If you chose to have your funding applied directly to your student 

account, your disbursement will be applied to any outstanding balance currently owed to WKU. Should 

you have remaining grant funds after your balance is fulfilled, any excess funds from your disbursement 

will be sent to you via your previously chosen disbursement preference through BankMobile.  

 

If you did not respond to the survey or chose to have your funds disbursed directly to you, expect to see 

your disbursement in the next few days as timing of each disbursement method can vary.  Please review 

your WKU Billing Account to see if you still have any balance due; you may consider budgeting a portion 

of these funds towards your university expenses as to potentially alleviate any holds on your student 

account.  

 

Again, any residual funds will be issued in the coming days via your refund preference through 

BankMobile.  The timing for receipt of your refund may depend upon your chosen preference, so please 

allow at least a week for receipt of the funding.  

 

If you have questions regarding your disbursement, please call us at 270-745-2755 or email at 

fa.help@wku.edu.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Sarah E. Haught | Assistant Director, Recruitment & Retention  
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